
MCC Board meeting 
11 September 2018 
 
Meeting notes 
 
Attendees: Susan Minogue, Elizabeth Atcheson, Jane Cotlee, Christina Shires, Martha Chaudhry, Sharon 
Safarik, Galen Kawaguchi, Sandra Bertoglio, Rob Ward 
 
Sharon requested $12k that MCC awarded playground project via the Krauss fund; they have exhausted 
other grants at this time. Madrona has worked all summer on the hardscape. Next up is the garden. 
Neighbors worked on art and planting. School is working with Interagency School shop class, who will 
build garden beds. Project recap to be included in Madrona News. Grand opening party will be held – 
date TBD. Playground is now open to public after school.  
 
Wine event – Oct 13 
Ly is procuring food, tables, wine glasses. Volunteers are needed for setup and for event (tickets, raffle, 
etc.) Christine to put announcement on Next Door group. Susan to post on Madrona Moms. Martha will 
contact Barbara and handle printing of posters. Multiple postings needed to boost ticket sales. Possible: 
Garfield students to play music; middle school/high school students to sell raffle tickets. 
 
October 23rd – emergency preparedness event at Madrona K-8 library from 7:00-8:30 
Refreshments? This event provides a broad overview of preparing for emergencies. Publicity: post on 
Next Door, Madrona Moms, MCC email list (Rob to get info from Bill to add people to/use list), MK8 
reader board. $150 check from MCC for Sandy and Cindy. Jane and Elizabeth to let Galen know if it 
should be 2 checks or one. 
 
Upcoming events:  
Officer elections in November: post announcement in October newsletter; elections in November 
 
February 9 – Neighborhood Appreciation Day held in conjunction with/at Madrona K-8 
 
Other items: 
Get a marketing intern from SU to help with MCC publicity? 
Change name of Community Council to make group more accessible 
Christina: use Facebook page to boost image, share photos, invite people to join MCC 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25. 


